
                                                                                                            

 

GEMS LEGACY SCHOOL - DUBAI 
KGS / C/ 390-21                 CIRCULAR                              01/04/2021 

         Uniform clarification 
 

Dear Parents, 
      
As mentioned in the Circular No. 382-21 Dated. 22/03/2021. and the Parent Q& A attached with 
it, the GEMS Legacy School will have a uniform that is different to that of The Kindergarten 
Starters. However, we do not expect parents and students to switch to the new uniform 
immediately. The new uniform will be available for purchase from September 2021, with all 
students required to wear the updated uniform by April 2022.  
 
Please note that all parents will have a year until April 2022 to buy the new GLS uniform, which 
will be available only from Sep 2021. All parents will get this whole year to use the current uniform. 
If you have already purchased the KGS uniform, your child can continue to wear it for the entire 
year.   
 
KG 2 students going to Grade 1 can wear their old KG2 uniforms if it fits them and if it does not fit 
them they can buy the new uniform in September and until then if they are attending school face to 
face they could wear coloured clothes.   
 
Students of KG 1 promoted to KG 2 can wait until September to by the new GLS uniform.  The 
face-to-face students can wear their KG 1 uniform if they have one and if they fit into them.  They 
can wear coloured clothes until the new GLS uniforms are available in September 2021. 
 
The newly admitted KG-1 students can come in their coloured clothes until September when the 
new GLS uniforms will be available.  If they have already purchased the KGS uniform they can 
continue to wear the same until March 2022 and then transition to the GLS uniform in April 2022.   
 
For all other grades from 2 – 6, students attending face-to-face could either wear their old uniforms 
if they fit into them or wear coloured clothes until they buy the new GLS uniforms in September, 
2021.  Adequate time will be provided until March 2022 to all students to transition gradually into 
the new GLS uniform.  All students will be expected to wear their new GLS uniforms from the 
academic year April 2022. 
 
I hope this clarifies your queries regarding the new GLS uniforms. 
 
Thanking you for your support. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
Asha Alexander 
Principal 
Executive Leader- Climate Change, GEMS Education 
 

 


